
 
 
 

HealthSun Health Plans 

9250 W Flagler Street, Suite 600 

Miami, FL 33174 

 

October 2023 

 

Dear Provider: 

We have identified discrepancies that may have affected your payment on the September 28, 2023 and 

October 2, 2023 claims check cycles. If you were affected on either check cycle, you will receive the 

balance due in the coming weeks. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Provider Phone Inquiry unit at 877-999-7776, Monday 

through Friday, 8:00am to 5:30pm. 

 

Sincerely, 

HealthSun Health Plans Claims Department 

 


